
Problem of Birth Certificate resolved, resulting in 

the school admission of two children… 

 
The guardians of Susmita Gharai from Paikambi village and Aranya Gharai 

from Chorchita village, under the jurisdiction of Beliaberah Police Station, 
approached PLV Rita Das Dutta of DLSA, Jhargram, stationed at Beliaberah Police 
station, with a pressing concern. They explained that due to their challenges and 
lack of awareness, they had not obtained birth certificates for their children born at 
Topsia Gramin Hospital. Consequently, they faced difficulties enrolling their children 
in school and obtaining Aadhar Cards. 

Upon receiving this issue, PLV Rita Das Dutta brought it to the attention of 
the Secretary of DLSA, Jhargram. Recognizing the gravity of the situation, the 
Secretary instructed PLV Rita Das Dutta to follow the necessary procedures at 
Jhargram Medical College & Hospital. After 15 days of applying to DLSA, Jhargram, 
both the parents received the birth certificates. Thus, two children were helped to 
attain their rights through the active intervention of DLSA, Jhargram. 

 The news is well published via local print and electronic media. 
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